
From: Griffin, Anjali <agriffin@cg.sc.gov>
To: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>
CC: Houston, Scott <shouston@cg.sc.gov>

Date: 9/4/2014 11:41:24 AM
Subject: STARS Access

Hello,

Your agency is now live in SCEIS and the CG's office will revoke your STARS access on October 1st. Please contact me 
if you have questions or concerns. Thanks!

Anjali Griffin, CPA (New Jersey)
Senior Assistant Comptroller General
agriffin@cg.sc.gov
Phone: 803-734-2609
Fax: 803-734-1765
1200 Senate Street
305 Wade Hampton Office Building
Columbia, SC 29201

mailto:Griffin,%20Anjali%20%3Cagriffin@cg.sc.gov%3E
mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov
mailto:shouston@cg.sc.gov
mailto:agriffin@cg.sc.gov

